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NOTICE
SU/Exam.-19/25-26 2" September 2025

Those who have missed the Induction Program Test (IPT) held
on 16.08.2025 (1st Semester B.Tech. Regular & Back
students) are advised to appear for the re-test scheduled on
20.09.2025.

It may be noted that this is the last chance in this academic

year to appear for the IPT.

Concerned students are instructed to attend the test positively.

Date | Day | Time Hall No. |
20.09.2025 | Saturday | 11:00 AM - 11:30 AM Hall - 02 ‘

o [t is compulsory for all students to report in the assigned room 30 minutes prior to
the commencement of the examination.
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